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Easter Celebrations 

No surprise here but our usual Easter celebrations: Easter service at Feckenham Church, the annual Easter 

Bonnet parade and decorated eggs will not go ahead this year. We are of course exploring Easter in our lessons 

leading up to our last day of term on Maundy Thursday.  

Although Church services are not available at the moment, please see our website for an invite to a Good Friday 

virtual service from John the Baptist Church (Feckenham Church) starting at 10.30am.  

 

AIP – Catering 

Following the Easter break, AIP will be resuming full service for hot lunches and are as usual, ordered online.   

Parents’ and Carers’ Consultations 

All families should have received a day and time for the upcoming consultations next week. Please let your 

child’s class teacher know if you haven’t had an invite or if you need to rearrange. 

 

Questionnaires 

Thank you for the returned questionnaires. Mrs Howarth will begin to collate the information received to assist 

in future decisions and directions. Your time in completing the forms is very much appreciated. 

 

End of Term 

Although it feels like we have just returned to school, we do finish for the Easter holidays on Thursday next 

week. School reopens on Monday 19th April. 
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